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It’s Starting To Look A Lot Like 
Christmas!  

It has been a very festive week at Barlows. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 entertained parents and 

pupils with their wonderful Christmas performance. It was great to see so many families attending 

the three shows. A big congratulations to all the children who took part and to the staff who 

brought it all together. 

We also enjoyed our Christmas lunch on Wednesday. The festive meal was enjoyed by all and we 

thank the kitchen staff for all their hard work in serving hundreds of children and staff. 

Last but not least, we enjoyed Christmas jumper day on Friday. Thank you for all the food  

Donations. They will be gratefully received by the Emmanuel Church food bank to help others over 

the Christmas period.      



 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Anglo Saxon Workshop  

To support and enhance the children’s understanding of life during the Anglo Saxon era, 
Year 5 took part in a full day workshop. During the day, the children had the opportunity to 
examine replica weaponry and armour, form a shield wall, charge with spears and learn 
how to write in runes. The children particularly enjoyed performing an Anglo Saxon burial 
and handling a wide range of artefacts which would be found in a typical Anglo Saxon 
home.   



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Performance 
Dates this December 

Tuesday 17th December at 9:30am 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Concert for parents and carers. 

 

Tuesday 17th December at 2:15pm 

Year 5 & 6 Christmas Concert for parents and carers. 

For the attention of parents whose children are 
due to start Reception in September 2020: 

 
Please be reminded that the closing date for making an 
application for a Reception place is Wednesday 15th 
January 2020.   
 
To make an application, go to the Liverpool City Council 
website and select school admissions. 
 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/    
 
 

Please note, even if you have an older child in the 
school, you must make an application for a Reception 
place for younger siblings. 
 
A place in the school Nursery does not guarantee your 
child a place in the Reception classes, as these places 
are allocated by the Local Authority.  

Applications for Reception  
September 2020 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/

